
 

 

 

CIR. NO. : LFPS/2444/2024  

DATE : 23.08.2024 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents,  

Please note that there will be a holiday for the students of 

classes VI to XII on 24th August, 2024 due to Janmashtami 

Celebration of Pre-Primary and Primary Wing in the school 

premises. 

 

There will be a holiday for all the students of classes Nursery 

to XII on 26th August, 2024 (Monday) due to Janmashtami. 

 

           (Principal) 

 


